B.C.F.P.E.

Executive Board

Endorses
MICHAEL L. HUBER

FOR THE ELECTED POSITION ON THE

PERSONNEL AND SALARY ADVISORY BOARD

Mr. Huber has served on the P.S.A.B. for the last two terms
and has served labor well. During the last two terms, Mr.
Huber has demonstrated courage and leadership on the
board while advocating fairness for all county employees
issue before the board! For these reason the B.C.F.P.E. has
Endorsed Mr. Huber for a 3rd Term on the P.S.A.B.

PROVEN LEADERSHIP

The ballot will be mailed to your residence and must be
returned to OHR before October 25, 2012




